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   Facilities Planning Committee 
September 21, 2022 

Via Teams 
 
 
Attendees:      Sal Cintorino, Chief Operations Officer 

Dr. Frederic Latour, Faculty Senate President 
Anna Suski-Lenczewski, Chief Human Resources Officer 
Hank Altman, Campus Architect 
Jim Grupp, Director of Facilities Management 
Stacy Votto, University Counsel 
Dr. Kellie Byrd Danso, Vice President of Student Affairs 
Dr. George Claffey, Chief Information Officer 
Dr. Craig Wright, Vice President for Equity and Inclusion 
 
 

Library Annex 
• Working on getting project into budget, this is the last 2020 program project 

 
Vance Academic Center 

• Business Analytics area complete, continue to look at bringing groups together 
 

Carroll Hall  
• Drop In Center grand opening on 9/23, serving as a learning atmosphere for younger children, future 

work on space for older children 
 
Davidson Hall  

• Working on estimates for Provost suite and continued improvements and changes to building 
 
Applied Innovation Hub 

• XR Lab is the first of its kind in CT.  An augmented virtual and mixed reality simulated environment 
that can serve multiple disciplines 

• Legal issues with construction contractor of the AIH building 
 
Copernicus Hall  

• Community Clinic-estimated 3,000 sf space tentative opening for spring semester 
• Improvements to other lab space as part of backfill project 
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Other  

• Parking system being worked on for Willard DiLoreto Garage, our goal is to have this system in all 
garages 

• Department growth/space needs please let Facilities know for planning purposes (email Sal/Jim/Rene) 
• Continued discussion on Tranquility Room 
• Former FYE space 
• Davidson parking lot space designations 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rene Karas 


